
 
 
 
 
January 2022 
 
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  

Re: Prayer Meeting – Tuesday 1 February 2022 
 
 
As you are aware, at Brockington College we work closely with local churches who help us to fulfil the 
mandate of helping our young people to ‘learn to live life to the full’, academically, spiritually, through their 
talents and in their character.  In addition, to quote from the Church of England Vision for Education paper 
(2016), “We want pupils to leave school with a rich experience and understanding of Christianity, and we 
are committed to offering them an encounter with Jesus Christ and the Christian faith and practice, in a way 
which enhances their lives.” 
 
In 2019, we introduced community prayer meetings which initially were attended by church leaders, 
members of staff, members of our governing body and parents.  Throughout the pandemic these meetings 
have continued in various forms, as restrictions allowed.  Following two well attended meetings earlier this 
academic year, I’m pleased to inform you that our third prayer meeting will take place on Tuesday 1 

February 2022 at 5.15pm and we would like to, once again, extend the invite to any interested parents and 
carers to attend; we expect the meeting to last around an hour. 
 
So that we can plan an adequate space, please could you complete the form below to indicate your 
intention to join us: https://forms.office.com/r/66yfVEyDE1  Please respond by Friday 28 January. 
 
We are continuing with our Covid-19 controls and therefore, would ask that a lateral flow test is taken prior 
to attending, and would also ask you not to attend if you are experiencing any symptoms of Covid-19. 
 
If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me.  I look forward to seeing you on 
Tuesday 1 February. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Sadie Batstone 
Principal 
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